
    BOARD REPORT PARKS DEPARTMENT 
       August 29 – September 10, 2020  

  
Monthly / daily vehicle inspections  
Continue weekly to replenish dog bags in the park dog stations  
Daily trash pick- up in parks and dog waste stations, trash pick- up on Franklin and Third Streets on 
weekends  
Weekly recycling  
Mowed and weed wacked LaFayette, Lakeside, Gifford, kayak area, baseball fields and campground (and 
new WWTP roadway and around the plant)  
Cleaned boat launch shoreline and boat ramp 
Daily camp reservations: campground full past five weekends and full the next three weeks coming up  
Weekly mark out campsite boundaries – ten - foot fire lane a DOH requirement   
Playground equipment being sanitized daily by office staff 
We are getting more trash than normal in the parks as people are buying take-out and eating at the 
park, also more trash in Franklin Street cans than normal 
Cut and split firewood, filled wood pen at park office  
Cleaned fire rings and BBQ grills 
Office staff sanitizing shower house/ rest rooms and port-a-potties three times a day or more  
Community center use: Thursdays- Rotary meetings: New York Rural Water training, Village Elections   
Fenced off the full beach and dog beach areas – daily repairing and putting fence back up  
Trimmed suckers on the trees on Franklin Street  
Continue to install more of the siding on the park maintenance shop – need to finish back of shop 
Park project under way – sand brought in and compacted, digging for new waterline (we called in a 
beekeeper to remove the honey bees near the work area) 
Worked on park rates for 2021.  To present to the board September 22.   
Broomed off WWTP road  
Worked on John Deere tractor – problems with fuel line, pump and filter – keeps shutting tractor off – 
finally have it running  
Repaired merry-go-round – new bearings and painted – re-installed  
Repairing step at boat launch ramp dock – all framed in and concrete to be poured Friday   
Still emailing and talking to Cargill engineer in Minneapolis regarding new salt wells in campground –  
at this time Cargill will be installing new brine lines in the campground this winter/ spring and then 
putting in the well(s) October 2021. The well(s) will be located southeast of the shower house.  Still not 
sure if we may lose a few campsites or not.  
Prepared the seasonal camper winter storage agreements  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


